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I would like to voice my very real concerns regarding the above.
1. By the time Sizewell C is operational nuclear power will be obsolete.
2. EPR reactor has a poor track record.
3. Nuclear power is not GREEN.
4. The site is is an AONB and next to the beautiful Minsmere RSPB sanctuary.
There are, no doubt, many more reasons than those listed above.
This project is both wrong and expensive.
Kind regards
Anne Barber
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